
Harness Racing Australia (HRA) 
Christmas Closure

Please note, HRA offices will be closed across several days 
during December 2023 and January 2024.

Due to the Christmas office closure, the last day 
Clearances received by HRA can be actioned is 

Wednesday 20th December 2023 and Namings on 
Thursday 21th December 2023.

Any applications received after these dates will be 
actioned when the office reopens on Tuesday
2nd January 2024.

On behalf of the HRA Executive, Members 
and Staff,  we wish everyone a safe and happy 
Christmas and New Year.

25th December - Christmas Day 

26th December - Boxing Day 

27th December - Office Closure

28th December - Office Closure

29th December - Office Closure

30th December - Office Closure

31st December - Office Closure

1st January 2024 - New Years Day
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Closed
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HRA office reopens
Tuesday 2nd January 2024

8am to 4pm 




